
T A B L E  O F  C O N T E N T S
C a l e n d a r  U p d a t e s
S c h o o l  N e w s

A  G L I M P S E  O F  W H A T ' S  I N S I D E :

S e e  e v e r y o n e  t o m o r r o w  f o r  B a c k -
t o - S c h o o l  M o v i e  N i g h t !

4 t h  G r a d e  s t a r t e d  t h e
y e a r  b y  e s t a b l i s h i n g

t h e i r  c l a s s r o o m
c o n s t i t u t i o n .  T h e y
p r o m i s e d  t o  s h o w
k i n d n e s s  t o  t h e i r

f r i e n d s  a n d  s c h o l a r s h i p
i n  t h e i r  w o r k .

U p c o m i n g  C a l e n d a r
E v e n t s

To view our school calendar and upcoming events, please click here.

9/15 Dress Down Day for St. Timothy Campus please consult the handbook for appropriate attire

9/15 Back to School Movie Night, St. Timothy Campus

9/17 Catechetical Sunday Mass followed by Parish Picnic, St. Thomas the Apostle Church

9/18 Benchmark Testing Begins

9/20 STA Curriculum Night

9/26 STM Curriculum Night and School Board Meeting

St. Thomas & St. Timothy School
W E E K L Y  N E W S L E T T E R

P E E K  A T  T H E  W E E K
C o l l e e n  D i S a n t o

Thank you to all our teachers who prepared our students, to our students who joyfully sang and participated in the mass, and to our
parents for joining us in prayer. We are grateful to Father Sam, Father David, and Mr. Hadyka for leading our celebration as we gather
in faith and embark on a new school year together at St. Thomas & St. Timothy School.
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M r s .  P r o v o s t  w o r k s  w i t h
h e r  l i t t l e  l e a r n e r s  a s

t h e y  b e g i n  t o  l e a r n
t h e i r  d a i l y  p r a y e r s .

K i n d e r g a r t e n  d i d  a
g r e a t  j o b  d u r i n g  t o d a y ’ s

m a s s .  T h e y  k n e w  a l l
t h e i r  p r a y e r s  a n d  s a n g
a l o n g  w i t h  t h e  r e s t  o f

t h e  s c h o o l .  W e  a r e
l o o k i n g  f o r w a r d  t o

m o r e  A l l  S c h o o l  M a s s e s
t h i s  y e a r !

Club Sign Ups: Last day to sign up for clubs is tomorrow, September 15th, at 11:00am. Click here to
view clubs currently offered for both campuses. 

Required School Forms: We are still missing the required school forms from several families. Please
refer to the website under Parents, School Forms to access the list. Click here to access all necessary
forms. Please send completed forms into the main office. There are still several families who have not
yet turned in their student image permission form, which allows us to begin to share classroom updates
with our friends and families, and include your child as part of our Weekly Newsletter. Please contact
Mrs. Smith with any questions.

Homeroom Parents Still Needed: We are still looking for homeroom parents for 6A, 7A, and 8B. If
you are interested in serving as a Class/Room Parent for the 2023-2024 school year, please click here.

Bake Sale Sign Up: Click here to sign up and volunteer for Bake Sales at STA. Please make sure all
items are individually wrapped and that all items with nuts are clearly marked. Since there has not been
a parent rep. Volunteer to chair bake sales at St. Timothy, we will be selling Baked Goods on Fridays
during lunch.

Birthdays: We will be continuing to allow parents to spend lunch with their child on their birthday in
the cafeteria at the student tables. As noted in our Family Handbook, students on both campuses are
encouraged to enjoy a “Dress Down Day” on the day of their birthday. Appropriate casual attire is
allowed. 

H o u s e k e e p i n g
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HSA is ready to kick off the new school year with a fun-filled movie night! Tickets are available for
purchase by clicking here or  at the door, for $5 per person, but no more than $20 per family.
Concessions will be sold before and during the movie and remember to bring your own blankets and
chairs for a cozy viewing experience! This is a family event, and students must be accompanied by an
adult. Be sure to check out our Instagram to vote on our movie! Reach out to Mrs. Hrach if you
would like to volunteer or donate items.

B a c k - t o - S c h o o l  M o v i e  N i g h t

https://www.stastmschool.org/clubs-and-activities
https://www.stastmschool.org/school-formshandbook
mailto:admissions@stastmschool.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080D4FAFAC2EA5FA7-volunteer1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4FAFA82EA2F9C16-bake1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A4AADAB2BA1FD0-outdoor#/
mailto:annettebond@gmail.com


M s .  D a n d e r  s p e n d  t h e
r e m a i n i n g  5  m i n u t e s  o f

h e r  6 t h  g r a d e  s c i e n c e
c l a s s  p l a y i n g  t h e

c o u n t d o w n  g a m e  a n d
g e t t i n g  h e r  s t u d e n t s

m o v i n g .  W e l c o m e  t o  o u r
s c h o o l ,  M s .  D a n d e r !
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As we begin this new school year together, we look to grow our St. Thomas & St. Timothy School
community this coming enrollment season! We are looking for parent volunteers to help us share our
mission with new families. Our first Open Houses will take place on Tuesday, October 17 at St.
Thomas Campus and Tuesday, November 14 at St. Timothy Campus. Click here to sign up. Thank
you in advance!

F a l l  O p e n  H o u s e s

S t .  T i m o t h y  M i d d l e
S c h o o l  s t u d e n t s  s e t  a

w o n d e r f u l  e x a m p l e
t o d a y  d u r i n g  o u r  f i r s t

A l l  S c h o o l  M a s s .  T h a n k
y o u  a l l !

As a reminder, updated immunization records and health assessments are required in 6th or 7th grade
in order for your child to meet CT State School Health Requirements; Sec.10-206. Please make sure to
send copies of these documents to our school nurse as soon as possible. If you have any questions,
please call 860-236-0614.

I n f o r m a t i o n  f r o m  S t .  T i m o t h y  S c h o o l  N u r s e

Join us for a casual gathering in the gym following Curriculum Night at each campus. This is a great
opportunity to meet fellow St. Thomas and St. Timothy School parents. We look forward to seeing
you there! Click here to sign up. Click here to donate items or volunteer.

C u r r i c u l u m  N i g h t  P a r e n t  S o c i a l

Benchmark testing will take place September 18-September 22. Tomorrow at St. Timothy, students
will be taking practice tests. Students in grades 2-8 will be administered this web-based, formative
assessment to help screen and monitor reading and math skills. Benchmark data is collected in
September, January, and May. Results are used to help monitor and support students within the
classroom setting. Click here to view the NWEA Parent Guide. The best practice for this test is a good
night’s sleep, a healthy balanced breakfast, and a positive attitude. That will be enough.

N W E A  B e n c h m a r k  T e s t i n g

St. Thomas:  Mrs. LeBlanc is looking for parent volunteers to assist on Tuesdays during the last
period of the day and assist during library time. Contact Mrs. LeBlanc if you are interested. 
St. Timothy: Mrs. LeBlanc is looking for students to help out in the library  2 days a week during
advisory. Click here for more information. Students interested can email their applications to Mrs.
LeBlanc.

L i b r a r y  A i d e
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https://static1.squarespace.com/static/6278a3ead05dad62d5eb99c6/t/65035b0d68a6e760c2f5ea1a/1694718734767/Library+Aide.pdf
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